
 

Church is Changing 
 

 

Free Music for Streamed Services 
 
The 'A Church Near You' Team says: 
 
"Working with St Martin-in-the-Fields and the Royal School of Church Music, we've released rights-
free music for use on streamed services. We are releasing up to 5 hymns each week, which are 
available for free from the A Church Near You Resource Hub every Thursday evening during the 
coronavirus pandemic. 
 
"Churches who wish to use this music as part of services via YouTube, Facebook, Zoom or other 
platforms must hold a CCLI Licence (which most churches already do) and add the streaming 
option to it. Read more here on how to do this and purchase that license on the CCLI website." 
 
Visit the CCLI site here. 
 
ACNY parish Editors, click here to access the Resource Hub and download this week’s choral 
music. 

https://uk.ccli.com/streaming
https://www.achurchnearyou.com/accounts/login/?next=/hub/home

